
NCUA LETTER TO CREDIT UNIONS

NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION

NATIONAL CREDIT UNION SHARE INSURANCE FUND

LETTER NO. 165

DATE: APRIL 1995

DEAR BOARD OF DIRECTORS: The National Credit Union Administration has been asked by the Federal
Financial Institutions Examination Council (FFIEC) to inform all federally-insured credit unions that the
FFIEC will be conducting a Risk Management Planning seminar in May 1995.

The enclosed press release outlines the location, date, cost, and program topics of the seminar. Attached to
the press release is an application form for registration. Credit union officials interested in attending the
Risk Management seminar should send completed application forms and accompanying checks for
registration to the FFIEC at the address shown in the enclosure.

Any questions or requests for additional information should be directed to the FFIEC at 703-516-5588.

Karl T. Hoyle Executive Director
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